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Caledon East United Church welcomes all this Sunday

	As families settle into their fall routines, back to school and work, Caledon East United Church invites all to come for a day of

worship, song, fun and lunch Sept. 13.

Before the service at 9:45 a.m., Peter Davis will be entertaining the congregation with his banjo.

Beginning at 10 a.m., the worship service will be led by Rev. Warren Ball. Music Director Anne Kozluk will be leading the choir

with special music and the congregation will be singing many favourite hymns.

During the service, a nursery will be provided for children younger than three years of age and children three and older can

participate in Godly Play, a Montessori style program. The Godly Play approach uses story, play and creativity, assisting the

children in making their experience of God more meaningful in their world.

Following the service, a picnic lunch will be served on the church grounds, weather permitting. Entertainment will be provided by

The Strong Connection, a local family country western and gospel band featuring Ollie Strong, formerly from The Tommy Hunter

Band.If rain comes, the picnic and entertainment will move into Friendship Hall.

For further information, call Betty (905-584-2189) or Anne (905-584-4197).
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